10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary o1 M 1979
s ay , _ .

Rhodesian Elections: Report by Lord Boyd

Thank you for your letter of 18 May in which you conveyed
the Foreign and Commonwealth Secretary's recommendations
concerning the publication of Lord Boyd's report on the
Rhodesian Elections.

The Prime lMinister has seen your letter, and agrees
with all the proposals contained in it for handling the
publication of the Boyd Report.

I am sending a copy of this letter to Martin Vile
(Cabinet Office).

J.8. Wall, Esq.,
Foreign and Commonwealth Office.




